

August 14, 2019

Craig A. Hare, MBA, Paramedic Director of EMS & Fire Administration 12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134 Largo, FL 33774

Dear Craig:

This letter is a formal request to add Dr. Jose Barquin, Jr. as a representative from AdventHealth North Pinellas to serve on the **EMS Medical Control Board**, effective immediately. Additionally, I would also request that Dr. Jeremy White be added to the Board as an alternate.

On behalf of AdventHealth North Pinellas, I want to thank you for your dedication and service to our patients and community.

Sincerely,

Jason Dunket

President & Chief Executive Officer

JD:db